We want to THANK YOU, our Customers for 31 GREAT SEASONS!

We just want to remind you that our Services Automatically Renew Each Year

Be sure to notify us of any changes. We will start your services for you at the appropriate time.

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Facebook: Living Water Lawn & Tree Care

Instagram: @livingwaterlawncare



AND BE REWARDED —

Did you know that for every friend you refer to Living Water who signs up, YOU save money?

And this year we are increasing the Refer a Friend credit from \$25 to \$30 to thank you for 30 great years in business! You can refer a friend from your account on our website, or be sure to have them mention that you referred them. We will add a 330 credit to your account!

Do YOU love Our Service???









Your feedback is important to us, so we would like to ask you a quick favor.

We would really appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to leave us a review!



Hi Friends & Neighbors,

What a crazy year. Remember when we kept saying, "I just want it to get back to normal." It's been a while, hasn't it? Do you even remember what normal was? Me neither.



Now let's add to that weirdness these extreme temperatures in our region this year. They have caused some very specific problems in turf at a level I have never seen before. First, chinch bugs have been really



bad. In some cases, the damage is bad enough to consider over-seeding this fall. The other

issue is crabgrass infestations. Crabgrass will need to be

addressed next spring. If you had crabgrass this year, the chance of it being back next year is pretty good. Both these conditions, crabgrass and chinch bugs,



are made worse by heat (we've had that), drought (that one too), and mowing too short. I know I am like a broken record, but mowing high in the summer really does make a difference. We had a mow customer fire us because we would not cut his lawn short. We're pretty passionate about turf care around here, and we aren't going to do something that will hurt the health of your lawn. We are encouraged to see many lawns that have improved rapidly in just a few days due to a higher mow height and a couple of days of cooler temps.

Like so many other companies, the labor shortage has affected us. In fact, for the first time in our



30 year history, we have stopped taking new customers for this year to ensure that we can service you, our current and longtime customers. Thank you so much for your patience with us. If you have

seen an adorable blonde lawn technician and an old guy, that is Lisa and me. I want you to know that everyone at Living Water is working hard and doing our best to take

care of you. Our wonderful employees and managers, and even mom and pop, are out there giving it our all. So again, thank you so much for trusting us and being patient!





There is a lot that is troubling in our world, even in our little corner of it. But one thing that I am trying to keep up front is gratitude. To be honest, it's easy to forget how much good God



brings our way. The other day, Joann, a dear friend and longtime Living Water client (1992), reminded me of how precious life is. A spinal cord injury at age 22 changed Joann's life. Yet she has held onto Jesus, showing incredible strength and gratitude for decades. As I sat with her on her lawn the other day, talking and praying, I remembered what true riches are. Earth is not intended to be our forever home, but it is the place we can be beautiful, screwy, generous, and sometimes incredibly broken people who show God's reflection to each other. I believe that delights God, because it reflects His Son, Jesus. Our planet needs that more than ever these days.



Till next time, Blessings Mike

WHAT OUR CUSTOMERS HAVE TO SAY

Shout

"Reed, Tyler, and Ron did a fantastic job on my trees. It looks great! They all were very professional and nice! "

- Diane, Whitworth area

"Jeremy just came out and look at our yard. I had said I wasn't happy the other day, but everything is all great now, and he is a super, super guy. You have a real good employee there! He deserves a hand shake, and I just wanted you to know."

- Karen, Garland area

WE ARE HIRING

We are looking for:

- Spray Technicians
- Customer Service

We believe in treating customers and co-workers with Professionalism, Respect, Kindness and Gratitude. Living Water is a great place to work! If you are interested in joining our team you can apply:

-on our website: www.livingwaterlawncare.com -at our office: 8227 N. Regal St. Spokane, WA 99217 -or email your resume to: contactus@livingwaterspray.com

your work to the Lord & it will succeed - Proverbs 16:3

Call 509-487-3439

Email at contactus@livingwaterspray.com Visit us at www.livingwaterlawncare.com For more tips, employee features & more!

Prepay and Save



Prepay for your services this season and you will receive a 5% discount. You can find out your prepay total by visiting our website or contacting our office at 509-487-3439

Exclusions apply - Contact office for details





- Lawn Fertilization
- Tree and Shrub Care
- **Shrub Bed Weed Control**
- Insect and Disease Control
- **Weed Control**
- **Noxious Weed Control**
- **Aerations**
- Organic Lawn Options
- And More...





- Mowing
- Pruning
- Landscape Clean Ups
- Sprinkler Service and Repair
- **9now Removal & De-ice**
- And More...







- Full Service Pest Control
- Spider Barrier Program
- Premier Pest Program
- Ants, Carpenter Ants, Termites
- Wasps
- Rodents
- And More...

At **Living Water** we pride ourselves by using the best products available and applying them with care. We want our service to be something that you can count on because you matter to us. We strive to show you that each time we have the opportunity to serve you.

our work to the Lord & it will succeed - Proverbs 16:3